
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a disability as defined by the 
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Pine Hills Neighborhood Improvement District (NID) Advisory Council  

Wellcare Welcome Room 

Wednesday, November 6, 2019  

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

Welcome and Introductions – Tim Haberkamp, Chair 

Public Comment 

 All speakers must complete a public comment card 

 Public comment is limited to 3 minutes per person  

 

Approval of Minutes  

 Adoption of  October  Minutes 

Community Updates  

 Safety – OCSO  

 Pine Hills NID – Kea Cherfrere 

 

Old Business  

New Business 

Orange County Transportation Funding Initiative Presentation 

Pine Hills Lynx Super Stop 

Next NID Meeting – December 4, 2019 

Adjournment   

 



 

 

 
NID Update – November 2019 

 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE 

  

 The PHNID Executive Director position has closed.  Interviews will be held in the 

coming weeks.  
 The cycle for the Neighborhood Services Non-profit safety grant will be starting in the 

coming weeks.  Please contact Lynnsey.Hicks@ocfl.net if you would like to receive 

information about applying. 
 

EVENTS & PUBLIC OUTREACH  

 
 Transportation Town Hall Meeting in District 6 on  November 19, 2019 | 6:30 P.M. - 8 

P.M. (Doors Open at 6 P.M.) at Barnett Park Gymnasium- 4801 W Colonial Drive, 

Orlando, FL 32808 

 NID is sponsoring the stage for Taste of Pine Hills on Dec. 14
th

. 

 NID is co-hosting the annual Pine Hills Christmas event at Barnett Park along with 

Comm. Victoria P. Siplin. Date: Dec. 5. We are also sponsoring the lights along Pine 

Hills Rd.  There will be a special Christmas production by Dream City Event Center and 

Performing Arts. 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY 

 

 A pedestrian safety event took place on Oct. 15
th

 in partnership with UCF, FDOT and 

Orange County Transportation Planning to encourage motorist to “Stop on Red.”  We 

also educated students about the importance of using the designated cross walks.  


